
  
 

 
 

 
 

Equal Employment Opportunity (EEO) Policy 

Equal Employment Opportunity (EEO) policy encompasses the idea that all 
qualified and eligible job applicants have the right to fair hiring practices. Only 
after an employer has interviewed all candidates should the most suitable 
person(s) be selected. 

The UH Student Employment Offices’ commitment to EEO is displayed through a 
system of established hiring procedures that assures all qualified and eligible 
students fair treatment. All employers are encouraged to familiarize themselves 
with such procedures. EEO is not only a student employment policy, it is also the 
policy of the University, and required by federal law of anyone receiving federal 
funds. Non-compliance by any one department could result in the University 
losing all its federal funding. 

The University of Hawai`i is an equal opportunity employer and expects 
employers of university students to be likewise. 




